
 

December 11th, 2019 

 

Dear Parents & Skaters: 

The Orillia Figure Skating Club is very proud to have been chosen to host the one of the 2020 “Bring On The 

Fun” Competitions to be held at Rotary Place on April 3, 4 and 5. 

The Bring On The Fun Competition will involve all of our club skaters, from Star 1 to Gold level plus skaters from 

across Ontario are invited to attend.  This competition is a great opportunity for our skaters to showcase their 

talents to our community, their families and their friends, close to home.  However, this event can become 

quite costly for our organization, with ice costs and other expenses exceeding $8500.00.  In order to help cover 

the costs, we are asking our local businesses to advertise their company in our Competition program.  With 

over 500 skaters and over 1500 guests attending the competition, this is a great way for local businesses to be 

visual in our community while supporting our Figure Skating Club.   

At the present time, we are hoping that you, the parents/guardians of skaters in our club, will be able to help 

the club find local businesses that may be willing to advertise in the competition program.   An advertising 

package is enclosed along with this letter, in which we hope that you will be able to distribute to a local 

business, possibly your employer or a family friend who may be interested in advertising.  If you have more 

than one potential advertiser, please let us know and we will give you extra copies of the advertising package.  

The deadline for advertisements will be February 3, 2020.  We are hoping all Star Skate families will secure 1 if 

not 2 advertisements.   With securing advertisements and reaching our goal of over $8500 this will help our 

Club maintain our current fee structure for the 2020/2021 Fall/Winter season.  If you have any questions 

regarding advertising please contact Marisa Forrest at ofscregistrar@gmail.com 

The Orillia Figure Skating Club is very excited to showcase our very own amazing athletes in this competition!  

We are really hoping that you will be able to enjoy the event as much as we do!  If you have any questions 

regarding the Bring On The Fun Competition please email Tracey at teamtracey@orilliapronet.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Orillia Figure Skating Club 

Bring On The Fun Competition Committee 
 

a Skate Canada member 
Orillia Figure 

Skating Club 


